
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF SULLIVAN’S ISLAND 
 

Pursuant to Section 6-1-80 of the South Carolina Code of Laws, 

the Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at Town Hall, 2056 Middle 

Street, to gather public feedback on the following: 

 

Public Open House: 

 

2023 Comprehensive Plan, 5-Year Review 

 

Updates to 5 Elements: Community Facilities, Cultural 

Resources, Natural Resources, Resiliency, and Priority 

Investmnents 

 

Information regarding this meeting is available at Town Hall (843) 

883-3198 or website https://sullivansisland.sc.gov/ .    

 

Public is encouraged to attend and provide input 

 

https://sullivansisland.sc.gov/

